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Thursday 26th June 2025 
 

Year 5 Summer Event at Heron Hall Academy – Friday, 11 July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to let you know that all Year 5 children will be taking part in a special end-of-year event 
– The Year 5 Summer Party at Heron Hall Academy, on Friday, 11 July, from 11am to 2pm. 
 
It’s been a great year, and the children have worked incredibly hard. As a way of celebrating the end 
of Year Five and the move into Year Six, we want the children to enjoy a day that’s just for them. 
 
Hosted by our Trust’s secondary school, Heron Hall Academy, the event will bring together Year Five 
pupils from across our primary schools, for a day of shared activities, laughter and discovery.  
 
It’s a chance to try new things, meet other children, and spend time in a secondary school in a fun 
and friendly way. 
 
There will be games, group challenges, creative workshops and a hot lunch – as well as plenty of fun, 
prizes, and little surprises along the way. 
 
The day includes: 

• Team games and hands-on creative sessions 
• Art, cooking, drama – and more 
• A hot lunch for every child 
• Heron Hall students who once attended your child’s school joining in 
• Ice cream and cookies to round off the day 

 
Children will return to Woodpecker for collection at the end of the school day. 
 
We’re looking forward to a brilliant day a Heron Hall. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Nicky Ross    
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 
 
 


